
COFFEE AFTERNOON
INVITATION

For parents and carers of children with
additional needs or any child where
parents/carers would like advice and
support in the area of e-safety

26th March 2025
2.30PM

Merridale school hall

Patrick Flynn from Online
Behaviours will be joining us to
talk about how to keep your child
safe online and manage screen
time. It would be great if you could
join us!

Scan the QR code to let us know
you will be attending. 


